EXHIBIT 21|

% C@e%'g% ment
ompa%y

P.O. Box 450 Cammel-by-the-Sea CA 93921
7145 Carmmel Valley Road Camel CA 93923
Phone: 831-625-1090 Fax: 831-626-8069
E-mail: mail@carmeldevelopment.com )
California State License #484304

August 18, 2003

To: Fran Farina,
Acting General Manager
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District (MPWMD)

5 Harris Court, Bldg. G
P.O. Box 85
Monterey, Ca. 93942

Re: Caiiada Woods Water Cd.

Water Distribution System Permit
REQUEST FOR RELEVANT APPLICATIONS TO MEET CONDITION 19 CONDITIONAL

APPROVAL APPLICATION #200221031CAN

Dear Fran,

In our efforts to fulfill Condition 19 of the recently approved Application #20021031CAN to amend Cafiada Woods
Water Distribution System (CWWDS), please send any and all applications that may be useful to that end.

Condition 19 states: That on or before September 30, 2003, as the Permittee, we should file with MPWMD one or
more complete applications for new or amended water distribution system permits to authorize existing and

' proposed production and use of sub-potable water from non-alluvial wells and the use of reclaimed water within the
service area of the CWWDS and the Monterra Ranch Mutual Water Company Distribution System. These .
applications shall specify the sources, including non-alluvial wells and treated wastewater, production quantity, and

purpose and location of use for each source and category of use.
Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

R

Michael L. Waxer,
Vice-President

C: Alan Williams; Derinda Messenger



